Draft 2023 NFRWSP Public Workshop

Public comments can be emailed to the North Florida Partnership
partnership@sjrwmd.com

Or submitted online at
https://northfloridawater.com/watersupplyplan/commentform.html

No later than October 6, 2023

For additional NFRWSP information, go to
https://www.northfloridawater.com/




